



The Avenue Featherstone Wolverhampton WV10 7AS

Education - the most powerful weapon to change the world

office@featherstoneacademy.co.uk www.featherstoneacademy.co.uk

8th March 2019

Dear parents,

We are fast approaching our residential trip to Wales and I just wanted to clarify a few details and remind you of a few things:

- I have attached the Plas Gwynant consent form. ALL children must have this filled in and returned ASAP. Attached to that is a school medical information form. You only need to fill this in if your child will be requiring medication during our stay (this includes travel sickness tablets) Again, please return this ASAP.
- I have also attached a photo permission form. While we are there instructors take photographs of all of the groups, whilst taking part in the various activities. We then get a disc of all these photographs. We hope to give a copy of this disc to all children who attend, however we require permission from you to be giving images of your child to others. Again please return this alongside your medical consent form.
- We are being picked up from school at 9:00am on Monday 18th by the coach company. This
 means that your child needs to be in school for approximately 8:30am (no later than
 8:40am). We will be meeting in the hall. Parents are welcome to stay and wait with their
 child and wave them off.
- We will be arriving back to school at approximately 3:00pm. This will be traffic dependent. I
 will update you on this via class dojo throughout the journey home. Children are able to go
 home from school as soon as we arrive back.
- The children will require a packed lunch for Monday's lunch. Please If you need school to provide one of these please inform the school office. Please ensure they bring this in a lunch box, as they will require a lunch box for their lunches during the week.
- Children can take approximately £10-£15 spending money with them if possible giving them some change rather than just notes would be very helpful.
- No children are to bring any form of electrical equipment, such as phones and/or tablets.
 They are more than welcome to bring books, magazines, pens etc to keep them occupied for the journey.

Please do not go out and buy wellies or walking boots if your child doesn't have them. These can be borrowed from Plas Gwynant. But feel free to send them if you have.

If you are not signed up to class dojo, please request a code from me before the trip so that I can send updates, pictures etc of what the children area doing,

Kind regards,

Mrs Machin











